
 

To: Rainy River First Nations Members 

 

The end of year Solar Payments date has been set for December 5th, 2024.  For a smooth payments 
process and to make sure your Solar Payments are processed without any issues, please note the 
following important information. 

 

Preparation for December 2024 Solar Payments: 

1.  If there has been a change in address from July 1, 2024, please confirm the new address by 
November 15th, 2024.  A copy of the Membership Contact Form is attached and can also 
be accessed on the RRFNs Website    https://rainyriverfirstnations.com 

 

2. If there is an address change and have not submitted an updated Membership Contact 
Form the cheques will be mailed to the address on file.  Please email the Membership 
Contact form to:   membership@manitourapids.ca 

Includes everyone living in Canada or the United States. 

 

3. For Members who prefer to have their payments by EFT, please forward a copy of Direct 
Deposit Form or Void Cheque to:  membership@manitourapids.ca   The Forms can be 
accessed through online banking. 

The cheques will be mailed December 6th to both Canada and US residents.  

EFT will be deposited for Canadian residents December 5, 2024. 

Please note:  EFT (Direct Deposit) not available for US banks 

 

Address changes cannot be accepted over the phone, the Membership Contact Form is 
required to be filled in completely and accurately and email to:  
membership@manitourapids.ca 

 

If there are questions or concerns, please contact the Membership Registrar at 807-482-2479 ex 
268. 

Or by email:  membership@manitourapids.ca 

Thank you and your cooperation is appreciated.  
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